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Monday 27th February 2023  

Dear Parent/Guardian,             UPDATE  

PARTIAL REOPENING- Tuesday 28th February  

I have been informed today that a temporary fix has enabled access to water in SOME parts of the 

school this means from tomorrow, Tuesday 28th February we are now able to provide facilities in 

school (including Breakfast and Afterschool Clubs) for the following pupils to attend;  

• Year 6 

• Year 5 

• Year 4  

• Year 3  

• Year 2  

• Those families in Year 1 & Reception Class who were contacted last week whom have an EHCP, 

a Social Worker or school provides additional support via a plan. 

I remain in daily contact with contractors from both Lancashire County Council and the Diocese. Over 

the next few days they hope to find a solution which enables the school to be fully open to all 

children.  

I do recognise this will be causing inconvenience to some families for which I do apologies and I would 

like to thank you all for your patience and understanding over the past week. We remain 100% 

committed to getting the ALL the children back to school as quickly and safely as possible.  

We will continue to put daily learning on Seesaw for those children whom school still remains closed. 

If you are having any issues accessing this learning please contact school and we will help you.    

Please accept my apologies again for this inconvenience. If you have any worries or concerns do not 

hesitate to contact us in school. Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah  Partington
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